
Explore La Crosse Release:  
Borealis Train Celebration  

 

Please Join Us May 21st to Celebrate the Arrival of the Borealis  
Train to La Crosse During National Travel & Tourism Week 

We are thrilled to extend a special invitation to join us for the inaugural run of the brand-
new Borealis train to the La Crosse Depot!  

Along with celebrating National Travel and Tourism Week, this new and exciting service kicks 

off on May 21st offering passengers a second option to travel to the Twin Cities and Chicago, 

with additional stops in Wisconsin and Minnesota (please see the full schedule below). This 

occasion marks a significant milestone in our community's transportation offerings. 

The celebration will feature live music by the incredibly talented Corey Wiese and lunch will be 

available from La Crosse’s locally owned Taco Broz Food Truck. 

 

The Celebrations Schedule is as Follows:  
May 21, 2024   | 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm  | La Crosse Depot 

 

12:00 p.m.: Taco Broz Food Truck Opens 

1:00 p.m.: Live Music by Corey Wiese 

1:45 p.m.: Celebratory Program 

2:15 p.m.: Inaugural Borealis Arrival 

This event is not only a celebration of the 

inauguration of the Borealis service, but is  

also an opportunity to commemorate this  

exciting addition to our city as a community. 

 

 

We hope you join us for what promises to be a joyous occasion. 

Your presence and support are valued as we embark on this new journey together! 

 


